
  

 

 

 Elders Ministers 
 Randy Calloway Mark Hammitt (Pulpit)  
 Grant Jackson Kenneth Pinckley (Youth)  
 Mike Klotz Stephen Charlebois (Families For Christ) 

Deacons  
 Steven Bailey Jimmy Crowe Bruce Elam  Justin Esslinger  
 Art Gatica   Gary Hannah  Daniel Honig Russell Hooten 
     Manuel Mungia Larry Sanchez 

Missionaries 
Stephen Ankamah (Africa), Sainthuber Felix (Haiti), Will Hanstein (Southeast 

Institute of Biblical Studies, TN), Sylionor Houpette (Jamaica), Fernando Madrid 

(Colombia), John Moore (Bible Land Passages), Ilya Muzychenko (Russia), 

Beaubrun Origine (Haiti),  Augustine Tawiah (Africa), World Bible Study, 

Weber’s KIII-TV3 Program.   
 

Preaching Students 
Jeff Bunner & Brad Kilgore 

Dear Weber Road Members, 

 Each year in December the elders ask each Weber 
Road family unit to fill out and return a "Purpose Card."                                                                    
For over 40 years this program has helped Weber Road 
to remain a very generous congregation, financially 
stable, and has allowed our elders to use financial 
resources for the advancement of the Gospel, helping 
many in need, and edifying the church. 

 Even during the pandemic of 2020, many of our 
members have remained generous and we have been 
able to continue much of our work including the support 
of missionaries, preaching students, staff, and payment 
of necessary bills.  Though we can never know what our 
future on earth will bring, we still can make plans to the 
best of our ability in all areas of life which should include 
our giving as members of the Lord's church. 

 This year we have many members who have been 
unable to attend worship at the church building and so 
the elders asked to use this section to address our 
"Purpose Cards."  You may respond in several ways:  

 1 - We will hand out "Purpose Cards" for those in 
attendance in December which can be filled out and 
handed to an elder or dropped in the collection boxes.  

 2 - If you would like a card mailed to you, please 
contact the church office at 361-853-7701.  

 3 - If you would like to send your information via 
email, fill out the information below and send to: 
office@webercofc.com or to the elders email: 
elders@webercofc.com 

Date: _______________________ 

Stewardship Intention 

Because of my love for Christ, my devotion to His 
church, and my interest in all causes that extend His 
Kingdom, I hereby dedicate to God out of my income, 
with which He blesses me, _______ per week.  I 
understand this may be increased or decreased as I may 
be prospered during the year. 

SUNDAY- 9 AM 
ADULT CLASSES: 

Fellowship Hall & Zoom:        

“Study of Jonah” - Grant Jackson 

Auditorium & Streaming:              

“Study of Proverbs” - Mike Klotz 

CHILDREN’S CLASSES: 

Cradle Roll: 0-24 months (Rm 2) 

Tiny Tots: 2 & 4 years old (Rm 3) 

K-1st (Rm 4) 

2nd-3rd (Rm 5) 

4th-5th (Rm 202) 

6-12th (Rm 7): “Corinthian Letters” 

Kenneth Pinckley 

WEDNESDAY- 10 AM 

Ladies’ Class (Rm 7): Susan Klotz 

WEDNESDAY- 7 PM 

Adult Class (Auditorium):  

Finding Peace in the Midst of Turmoil  

Mark Hammitt 

Ladies’ Class (Rm 7):  

“Dear John” - Randi Jackson 

Cradle Roll: 0-24 months (Rm 2) 

2 yr old-5th Grade (Fellowship Hall) 

Stephen Charlebois 

6-12 Grades (Bible Hour):  

“Bible Land videos”- Kenneth Pinckley 

THURSDAY - 12 PM 

Men’s Class (Fellowship Hall):   

“Study of 1 Corinthians” 

Seven Laws of Stewardship 

Matthew 25:14-30 

 

I. Man’s G_____________ are God’s 

 

 

II. God Determines W_________________________ 

 

 

III. Each Steward Is Given L_______________ 

 

 

IV. Each G________ and A_____________ to God 

 

 

V. We Must S___________ a G_______________ 

 

 

VI. F________________ Steward Will Be R_____________ 

 

 

VII. U_______________ Steward Will Be P______________ 

5253 Weber Road Corpus Christi, TX 78411-4541 

Phone (361) 853-7701 | office@webercofc.com | www.webercofc.com 

Sharing God’s Word with Corpus Christi & the World 

mailto:elders@webercofc.com


WRYG BIBLE CLASSES 

Our Bible class is continuing to meet in person in Room 7 on Sunday 

mornings and in the Bible Hour Room on Wednesday evenings.  I want to 

encourage you to join us in person or online through Zoom or YouTube. 

FAMILY GAME NIGHT 

On December 27 we are having a family game night in the fellowship hall 

starting at 6:30 PM. This is for youth group and their families. Please bring 

your favorite game. We will announce more details soon!   

WRYG YOUTH DEVOTIONALS 

Our next Youth devotional is January 10 starting at 6 PM after our Bible 

Bowl study. More details will be announced in the coming weeks. 

BIBLE BOWL STUDY SESSIONS 

Every Sunday at 5PM we are meeting to prepare for Bible Bowl 

competition in January. Join us each week to study. Classes are for 1st & 

2nd grade, 3rd through 5th grades, and 6th through 12th grades. We also 

need more volunteers to teach! See the signup sheet to volunteer! 

Daily Bible Reading Schedule 
December 13– Revelations 1; Hosea 4-7 

December 14– Revelations 2; Hosea 8-11 
December 15– Revelations 3; Hosea 12-14 

December 16– Revelations 4-5; Joel 1-3 
December 17– Revelations 6; Amos 1-5 
December 18– Revelations 7; Amos 6-9 
December 19– Revelations 8; Obadiah  

MEMBER PRAYER REQUESTS  
Please call or email the office if you have any 

prayer requests that need to be added or updated.  

 

 

FAMILIES FOR CHRIST 
 

We will have our annual Holiday Craft Party on  

Sunday, December 13th from 3-5 PM  

in the Fellowship Hall.   

If you are bringing food,  

please have it individually wrapped.   

Children through 5th grade may bring a pre-wrapped gift 

($10 limit) with a label of age and for boy/girl to share. 

This week’s FFC quiz question:  
 

What was the name of the boy who fell out of the window 

while Paul preached in Troas? 

 

Kids bring your sermon notes along with your  

answer to Mr. Stephen for a prize. 

 
December 

13-Sylvia Sanchez 13-Jayson Permenter  
15-Fran Eubanks 15-Anita Towne 17-Doug Sims 

All men are invited to 

join us each week at 

noon on Thursdays in 

the fellowship hall for 

Bible Study.  We are 

currently studying       

1 Corinthians. 

Prayer Request: Sterling French requested prayers for him 

and his family (12/6) 

Sympathy: Our sympathy to Kay Knesek and family on the 

death of her son-in-law, Bo Laird.  

Our sympathy goes to Selena Hinojosa and family on the 

passing of her father. 

Members: Aubrey Bryan (recovering from  eye surgery on 

left eye 12/3), Michelle Fricks, Barbara Bazzy, Helen 

Wenger, Melvin Joshlin, Jazlyn Price, Tony Overton, 

Gordon & Joyce Self, Charlene Hooten, Jesse Gomez, 

Sarah Otto, Keisha Joshlin, Blair Anderson, Maggie 

Hinojosa, Bea Anderson, Laura Johnson, Rose Ramirez, 

Billy Brittain, Kathy Jimenez 

Welcome: Welcome Paul & Dori Hestand to Weber Road. 

They placed membership on Tuesday, November 24th. 

Shut-ins: Dorothy Mosley, Maria Sanchez, Cheryl Johnson, 

Doris Halliburton, Deanie Taylor, Ruth Dailey, Ray Blomer, 

Fae Crowe, Virgil King, Helen Imogene Miller, Patsy Reed 

FRIEND & FAMILY PRAYER REQUESTS (11/13-12/13) 

Calvin Ramsey, John Moore (hospital); Sara Thibodeaux 

(Shelly Brady’s friend-health); Tim Hickman (Allie Honig’s 

friend’s husband-cancer, will have surgery soon.); Marie 

Rainey (Charlene Hooten’s cousin-breast cancer, 

recovering from double mastectomy-11/24); Pam McMillan 

(Sarah Otto’s daughter) 


